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15 October 2021 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Meeting between KfW and ERO 
 

Representatives of the Board of Energy Regulatory Office (ERO), met today in a courtesy meeting with 
representatives of the German Development Bank (KfW). 
 
During the meeting there were discussions regarding the developments in the energy sector in Kosovo, 
with special emphasis on those related to the development of projects supported by KFW. 
 
On this occasion, the Chairman of ERO Board, Mr. Ymer Fejzullahu, thanked the representatives of KfW 
for their continuous support provided to the sector in general by the German Government, through 
KfW, and expressed his commitment and that of ERO Board in engaging for a regulation that enables 
sustainable development of the electricity sector which in addition to providing good services to 
customers, will also support an overall economic development. 


